
NOTICE

If you have requested for academic documents from the Department of 

Disability Studies, Faculty of Medicine, University of Kelaniya during 

the period of 01.05.2024 to 15.07.2024, please re-forward your email 

requests to dist@kln.ac.lk before 31.07.2024. 

Head

Department of Disability Studies
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